
The Women is Law Section has secured limited free parking for the conference. One hundred parking spaces will be available at 
three lots in close proximity to the Civic Center. They are available on a first-come, first-serve basis. The map below shows the 
location of the lots outlined in blue. The lots will not be marked with signs the day of the conference, so please refer to the map for 
locations. 

 
 


